
INTERCHANGE RECONSTRUCTION PLANNED

In late 2016, the Colorado Department of Transportation began the National 

Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) and Preliminary Design phase for improvements 

at the I-70/Kipling Street interchange.  Following a public meeting held in March 

2017, the Diverging Diamond interchange configuration was confirmed as the 

Preferred Alternative.  This new configuration is expected to provide improved 

operations and substantial safety benefits for all modes of travel.

Analysis of the benefits and impacts of the improvements is underway, and will be 

documented in an Environmental Assessment document.  Construction is not yet 

fully funded, but completing this study and preliminary (30%) design will allow the 

project to quickly move forward when funding is obtained. 

HOW WILL A DIVERGING 
DIAMOND OPERATE?

Traffic on Kipling Street will cross 

to the opposite side of the road as 

they travel under I-70 through the 

interchange.  Left turns onto and 

off of the I-70 ramps will not cross 

conflicting traffic, resulting in fewer 

crashes and improved traffic flow.  

For details, visit the project web 

page (see reverse).

PUBLIC MEETING 
NOVEMBER 30,          
5:00 - 7:00 PM

Join us at our upcoming public 

meeting where we’ll share 

information and gather public 

feedback regarding the latest 

project design.  Your input is 

important, and will be considered 

by CDOT and the Federal Highway 

Administration prior to finalizing 

the Environmental Assessment.



David Evans and Associates, Inc.
1600 Broadway, Suite 800, Denver, CO 80202
www.deainc.com

Thursday, November 30, 2017
5:00 - 7:00 PM Open House  (no formal presentation)            

Wheat Ridge Recreation Center  |  4005 Kipling Street

PUBLIC MEETING

VIEW MEETING GRAPHICS & SUBMIT A COMMENT
Information presented at the meeting will be made available on the project web 

page after the meeting and comments are welcome anytime.

www.codot.gov/projects/i-70-kipling-interchange
Project hotline: 720-225-4648

Reasonable accommodations will be provided upon request for people with disabilities.     
If you require accommodation to participate, contact Leah Langerman.  
Para obtener información en español, comuníquese con:

Leah Langerman, Consultant Public Involvement Coordinator
720-225-4651 | leah.langerman@deainc.com | 1600 Broadway, Ste. 800, Denver, CO 80202


